
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 10, 2024 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole      The Honorable Rose DeLauro   

Chairman        Ranking Member  

House Committee on Appropriations    House Committee on Appropriations  

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for Los Angeles County Fire Department- Pacoima Warehouse 

Renovations in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is Los Angeles 

County Fire Department located at 1320 N. Eastern Avenue Los Angeles, CA 90063.  

The funding would be used for much needed renovations of the Pacoima Warehouse which 

serves over 300 locations throughout Los Angeles County with lifesaving supplies and tools. The 

project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it provides our first responders with the 

necessary tools, resources, and logistical support to address emergency crises in my district. 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 

5305(a)(4) – clearance, demolition, removal, reconstruction, and rehabilitation of buildings and 

improvements. 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

TONY CÁRDENAS 

MEMBER OF CONGRESS 

 


